
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Alvin Horn, Chief Assessor 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    3/26/2025 

RE:       Information on Over-Assessment for Businesses  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please provide our office with an overview of, during the period of the City of Detroit over-
assessing properties from 2010 to 2016, how many businesses (defined as commercial 
properties with a commercial/industrial/mixed use zoning and those properties zoned 
residential R3 or above) were over assessed and by how much. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Click or tap here to enter text.  



 

Position: Click or tap here to enter text. 

 

 

 


